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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 929:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which:

Requires State Department of Agriculture to classify neonicotinoids as restricted use
pesticides.

Requires department to restrict sale and use of pesticide products containing
neonicotinoids.

Requires that information concerning restrictions on neonicotinoid use be included in
educational materials developed by Oregon State University and department.
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